
Recently, the Year 4s attended the RACQ Streets Ahead program. We loved being involved in the interactive learning 

about what we need to be safe when biking, riding and scootering. Children participated in games which reinforced 

the key messages. Patrick, the presenter, delivered the program with engaging scenarios and prizes for everyone! 

 

 

 

 


